
 
 
 
    Dear  Bob, 
 
         On behalf of the women of SWAT we want to thank 
you and your Knights for all your help during our rummage 
sale.  Without all your muscle we could not have pulled this 
off.   
          We will all take pride in the facelift of the day chapel, 
narthex, and family room as we complete that project.   
 
God Bless, 
Barbara Beuley 
Secretary SWAT 


